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Hot Weather.

Please provide your child with a suitable hat and if you wish to apply sun block please do so before they leave home in the morning. 

This week’s Achievement certificates went to the following pupils:

	1K
	Sophie
	1N
	Faith

	2B
	Ozwaldo
	2S
	Ghedna

	3M
	
	3R
	

	4C
	John
	4T
	Giselle

	5M
	Sofia G
	5L
	Ethan

	6C
	Luna 
	6E
	Kemi 


School Photos.

If you wish to order photos please return the order form and correct money in the clear envelope provided on Monday 6th July 2015. 

Sports Challenge

Well done to all of the children who participated in the Sports Challenge. This effort will be acknowledged by  one of Team GB’s Olympic champions who will be visiting us in the Autumn term.

Assemblies 
Well done to the children of 2S and RF who presented two great assemblies this week, sharing with us all the work they have been doing in class over the past weeks. Thank you to the parents who attended to support their children. 

Book Fair.

A book fair will be taking place in school next week.

It will start at 3.30pm and will be held in Anne Line playground for Campion children on Monday, Anne Line children on Tuesday and Briant children  on Wednesday. 

Gymnastics Display 

The display will take place in the school hall at 10am on Friday 10th July. Parents of gymnasts are welcome. 
Year 4 Performance

The children in Year 4 will be participating in a concert at the Bernie Grant Arts Centre on Thursday 9th July at 6.30pm.Tickets are available from the Year 4 staff.

This week The Big Question is:

 Is it better to be too hot or too cold?

Summer Holidays

School closes on Friday 17th July and opens on Thursday 3rd September.

Today is the feast of St Thomas the Apostle. He was one of the first followers of Jesus and spread the Good News all the way to India. When the other apostles told Thomas that they had seen the risen Lord he was unwilling to believe them and this is why he is sometimes called  ‘doubting  Thomas’.                                                       Later when he saw Jesus for himself he was happy and proclaimed                   

“My Lord and my God”
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                           Friday 10th July         3.15pm 

Thank you to all the parents who came to one or both of the parents’ meetings held in school over the past weeks to help set up and organise this event. 

Without parental support and contributions, it is not possible for events like these to go ahead.
These are the activities and events that we hope will take place:
Guess the weight in the cake                                                      Lucky Dip 

Sweets in the Bottle                                                                       Pin the tail on the donkey 

Games stalls                                                                                   Popcorn and candyfloss stall 

Foods from around the world                                                         Raffle 

Face painting                                                                                  Cooking club 

Dancing and games 

And many more !..........   

     
In order for this to be a successful event, we need your donations with gifts and / or your time. 
Sending in donations – Please send in all your donations from Monday 6th July  - 

( including non-perishable foods, prizes for the raffle, lucky dip, games for the games stall.) 
The day will also be a non-uniform day where all the children can wear either traditional dress or their own home clothes.
A big part of the fayre will be the community sharing food with each other so get cooking and preparing !! 
No cash will be used during the fayre – Families will be able to buy tokens for 20p, 50p and £1.00 which they can use to buy items/ take part in events  at the fayre.
We all look forward to everyone working together to make the Summer Fayre a success. 
 Thank you 
